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Comments: | am very much in favor of the new trail up McClure pass for bikers. That road is very narrow and
winding and it is a dangerous road for bikers. The trail will provide a safe place for bikers to be away from fast
moving cars and many out of state vehicles that are not familiar with that dangerous stretch of road.

Thank you for considering the safety of people in our community.



